From: Kathy Mueller

Sent: Saturday, August 11, 2012 8:58 AM

To: Mercier, Betty

Subject: RE: CSCP Next Meeting

Hi Betty,

I was truly thrilled to be chosen to be on this committee. And perhaps in the future, I will have that opportunity again.

Things have changed in my life since I applied to be a member of this group. In the next month, I will be moving to Africa to work for the Red Cross for 2 years.

Unfortunately, this means I will not be able to be part of this committee at this time.

I wanted to provide as much notice as possible, to allow time to find a replacement.

Many thanks and I wish you and this committee all the success in the coming year. I do hope to get the chance to work with this group sometime down the road.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Kathy Mueller